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	PRESS RELEASE


CTIA inspected car upholstery services
(Ústí nad Labem, August 11, 2016) Operators of upholstery services are obliged to issue documents in writing about an order of a service in compliance with the Act No. 634/1992 Coll. on Consumer Protection. In early August 2016, CTIA inspectors carried out an inspection of an entrepreneur based on consumer’s suggestion in Northern Bohemia.
The Ústecký and Liberecký Inspectorate of the CTIA received a submission from a consumer pointing at unfair conduct of an entrepreneur operating car upholster services. Namely, the consumer ordered upholstery of the whole interior of his car in the price of CZK 100,000. He received no confirmation in writing that the order was accepted. The commission hasn’t been made yes and the entrepreneur doesn’t react and hides.
The inspection focused on whether the entrepreneur issues confirmation in writing about the acceptance of an order in cases when the service isn’t provided immediately and also whether this confirmation in writing contains all legally stipulated requirements, i.e. identification of the subject of the service, its extent, quality, price for the service and the performance date. It was found that the entrepreneur doesn’t issue any confirmation in writing about the acceptance of an order in compliance with the requirements of section 15 par. 3 of the Act No. 634/1992 Coll. Inspectors also detected that no price list with prices of offered services is available to consumers at the workplace (section 12 of the Act No. 634/1992 Coll.). An on-the-spot fine was imposed to the entrepreneur for the discovered breaches. 
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